
Dear Daren Zuk  
 
I'd like to register my objection to the proposed development on Dartmouth Park Road.  
 
Lamorna is a significant building in the area - a distinctive but understated 1930s house 
- that speaks to Dartmouth Park's history.  
 
The proposed redevelopment is, quite simply, a monstrosity: a huge, characterless, 
overbearing block that will dominate and completely transform that entire part of the 
neighbourhood.  
 
The size is completely out of keeping with the neighbouring homes, and it will ruin the 
skyline as well as facade of the street. Moreover the fact that Lamorna is set back 
slightly from the road gives it a discretion and subtlety that this proposed block lacks 
entirely.  
 
I urge you to reject it.  
 
Matt Born  
Dartmouth Park Avenue 


